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Michelle M. Endresz

From: UUH Medical Staff <MEDRES@upstate.edu>
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 5:51 PM
To: UUH Medical Staff; Michelle M. Endresz
Cc: Heidi D. Chapman; Kathleen Froio; Jeremy Joslin; Amy Tucker
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Town Hall on COVID-19 Vaccination Roll Out - Tomorrow 12.18.2020

Importance: High

We are excited that we now have COVID-19 vaccines on-site and we are in the initial phase of vaccinating our 
staff.  New York State is very prescriptive about how vaccine administration is prioritized.  Please join us for a 
Town Hall to describe the roll out strategy and address your questions.  The session is at 3 pm on Friday, 
December 18th, and can be accessed at the following link: 
 
https://upstate.zoom.us/j/91388346240?pwd=LzJSTnNmTzZGVERKVi9KY2M1QzhXdz09  
  
Best, 
  
Amy & Jeremy 
  
  
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Upstate University Hospital 
  
Jeremy Joslin, MD, MBA, FACEP 
Clinical Operations Officer 
Upstate University Hospital 
  
  
  
 


